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STATE OF

Re: Next scheduled shot at RCQ

COLORADO Carter - DNR, Jocelyn <jocelyn.carter@state.co.us>

Ridley - DNR, Hunter <hunter.ridley@state.co.us> Tue, May 28, 2024 at 7:23 AM

To: Brenton Riddle <Brenton.Riddle@martinmarietta.com>

Cc: ken bishop <ken@kidlynx.com>, Jessica Thomas <Jessica.Thomas@martinmarietta.com>, Joe Fletcher
<Joe.Fletcher@martinmarietta.com>, Gary Proctor <Gary.Proctor@buckleypowder.com>, Geoffrey Correnti
<Geoff.Correnti@buckleypowder.com>, Matt Gillette <Matt.Gillette@buckleypowder.com>, Wayne Stoughton
<Wayne.Stoughton@martinmarietta.com>, Kyle Russ <Kyle.Russ@martinmarietta.com>, James Bannon
<James.Bannon@martinmarietta.com>, Jocelyn Carter - DNR <jocelyn.carter@state.co.us>

Good morning all,

Jocelyn Carter is the EPS currently assigned to Red Canyon Quarry. Please send future updates of blast notifications to
her at jocelyn.carter@state.co.us.

Many thanks,
Hunter Ridley (she/her/hers)
Environmental Protection Specialist |
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Department of Natural Resources

P 720.868.7757 | F 303.832.8106

Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Mailing: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216
hunter.ridley@state.co.us | https://drms.colorado.gov

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

On Fri, May 24, 2024 at 10:28 AM Brenton Riddle <Brenton.Riddle@martinmarietta.com> wrote:

Good morning Mr. Bishop,

We are looking to put off the next blast, shot #6 on Wednesday may 29, 2024 between our permit hours for blasting
pending weather and or mechanical issues. We are estimating that the blast will take place at approximately 12:00
pm. This will be a shot on Bench 5 at the middle part of that bench. We will contact you an hour prior to shot time so
that you can prepare for the shot. Should anyone have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Have a great weekend,
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